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30
th

 September, 2015 

 

To : FAVA Member Associations; 

(Australian Veterinary Association, Afghanistan Veterinary Association, 

Bangladesh Veterinary Association,Federation of Veterinary Association 

Pakistan, Hong Kong Veterinary Association., Indian Veterinary Association, 

Indonesian Veterinary Medical Association, Japan Veterinary Medical 

Association, Korean Veterinary Medical Association, Mongolian Veterinary 

Association, Myanmar Veterinary Medical Association, Nepal Veterinary 

Association, New Zealand Veterinary Association, Philippines Veterinary 

Medical Association, Singapore Veterinary Association, Sri Lanka Veterinary 

Association, Thai Veterinary Medical Association under Royal Patronage, 

Veterinary Association Malaysia, Vietnam Veterinary Association) and 

Associated member, Asian Society of Conservation Medicine(ACCM) 

 

Re: The 37
th

   FAVA Council meeting 2015 
 

FAVA would like to express our sincerest gratitude to the  FAVA council 

representatives on attending the 37
th
  FAVA Council meeting 2015   hosted by 

Mongolian Veterinary Medical Association, MVMA, during  24-26 

September, 2015, in  Ulaanbaatar, Mongolia.  The meeting has been 

successfully conducted with the great contribution among the councilors. 

 

FAVA sincerely hope that the outcomes of the meeting will create an 

actively collaboration and networking in the region. Our gratitude also 

go to Dr. Ulziitogtokh Tsedev, President of MVMA, and colleagues for 

the unreservedly support and hosting the meeting as the most 

impressive for  FAVA . 

 
Thanks in advance and see you  again in Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam in the 

19
th
 FAVA Congress, September 2016.  

 

Sincerely yours. 

 

 
 

Dr. Achariya Sailasuta 

Secretary General, FAVA  

Email: achariya.sa@chula.ac.th 

http://www.favamember.org 
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